
 

 

 

22 May 2025 

 

To: NZ RegCo 

11 Cable Street 

Wellington 

New Zealand 

 

By email: issuer@nzregco.com 

 

Request for trading halt: WasteCo Group Limited 

We request a trading halt be applied to our ordinary shares (NZX: WCO) under NZX Listing Rule 9.9.1(a) and set out 

below details of the request as per the rules of NZX. 

We would like the trading halt to begin immediately. 

Reasons for trading halt, including impact of event on fair orderly or transparent markets: WasteCo recently 

tendered to be awarded a significant new contract for provision of Waste services and anticipates being able to 

confirm details of the award during the trading day.  Because a third party customer is involved, WasteCo cannot be 

sure of the timing of the award, nor is it able to ensure confidentiality is maintained prior to WasteCo’s market 

release. WasteCo expects the new contract to be material to how its securities are priced.  

How long we want the trading halt to last and why: Until the earlier of a further announcement from WasteCo, and 

market opening on Friday 23 May 2025. 

The event we expect to happen that will end the trading halt: A further announcement from WasteCo.  

Other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt or that NZ RegCo has requested: N/A. 

We confirm that we are not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Roger Gower 

Chair 
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